



Dear Friends in Christ:

We are writing to invite you to join friends and colleagues throughout the ECCT who have an interest in Liturgy, Music and the Arts to a gathering of a new emerging ECCT Ministry Network on Tuesday, July 26 at 6:30-8:30 PM at Christ Church Cathedral, 45 Church St, Hartford, CT 06103. Parking will be validated, and a light supper will be served.

On July 26, our goal is to gather in fellowship and have a discussion about how we can serve God's mission through Liturgy, Music, and the Arts. We will also touch on what we can share with others and how we will organize ourselves going forward.

As some of you know, the Liturgy and Music Commission of the ECCT approached Bishops Laura and Ian about reconfiguring the Commission to become a Ministry Network. Bill Hardwick, retiring chair of the Commission, invited members of the Commission and others to attend a meeting. The three of us met with Bishop Laura, Tim Hodapp, and Bill Hardwick. We shared with one another our passions for liturgy. We began to imagine what a network of people throughout the six regions of the ECCT with a variety of interests, opinions and experiences might look like.

We would appreciate your presence at this first meeting of the Network. Let us know if you can attend by using this Eventbrite link: https://LitMArts.eventbrite.com. We hope to engage people from all of the six regions, so if you know of other people who might enjoy participating in forming the Liturgy, Music, and the Arts Network please send them a copy of the Eventbrite link.

We look forward to seeing you on the 26th.

Peace,

The Liturgy, Music and the Arts Gathering Convening Team Deb Gemma Kim Litsey Fabian Ortiz